Greg Doston Statement 4/16/2021

Mr. Danko pulled up to the jobsite and in an unpleasant manner he questioned the crew on why we
weren't directing traffic. During the conversation he aggressively stated that he was a current member
of the council and was going to inform the City manager about our lack of safety protocols. After Mr.
Danko made this statement we informed him we were within the FDOT required time limit for setting
up a lane closure. He then proceeded to drive away aggravated.
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